
 
 
Dear Ala: 
 
Thank you very much for writing to Former Vice President Al Gore about Democratise UN. Mr. Gore 
appreciates your taking the time to include him in your plans. 
 
Unfortunately, Mr. Gore's schedule does not permit him to participate in as many projects as he 
would like, and I regret that he will be unable to become involved due to his full schedule and 
current committments. 
 
It's very difficult to decline invitations such as yours, but it's an unfortunate inevitability of the 
growing influence of the climate crisis message and the demand on Mr. Gore's time. Please know 
this does not reflect on the merit of your request. 
 
On behalf of the Former Vice President, thank you again for your kind invitation. Best wishes for 
much success with Democratise UN. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kristen Jeffers 
Special Assistant 
---------------------------------------- 
OFFICE OF AL GORE 
3810 Bedford Ave., Suite 250 
Nashville, TN 37215 
 


